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	             Four Swannes Early Years Newsletter –Autumn 1 2024
WELCOME BACK!
Welcome to Early Years, after what we hope was a happy and restful Summer. We have been so impressed with how well the children have settled into life at school, and seeing their happy smiles brightens up our day! 
Our learning for the next half term will be based upon the theme of 'Wonderful Me’. This topic gives us the opportunity to get to know the children better and provides plenty of scope for interesting discussions and learning. 

	PE 
PE will be held on Friday every week for the Reception children. They will need to come to School wearing their PE kits on Friday.
Book Bags                                                       Reception children will need their (named) book bags. These will be for their phonics books and homework only (not for water bottles).  
	Important Dates
Wednesday 25th September – Phonics workshop for Reception parents (9:00 to 9:30AM)               Friday 27th September - Macmillan Coffee Morning                                                                     Thursday 10th October - Wear Yellow for Mental Health Day  (£1 donation to  'Young Minds' charity)                                                                              Friday 18th October - Show Racism the Red Card' Day                                                                                                                           Monday 30th October – Harvest assembly                 Friday 18th October- Pupil Showcase assembly       W/c 21st October - Black History Week     Wednesday 9th or 16th (TBC) October – Reception class visit to the local Library                                                   Friday 28th October- Half Term

	    Special shout out!                                                                                                              To our new member of staff who have joined us in Four Swannes Early Years- Mrs Betul Aksu

	                                                              Reminders                                                                                                                                Children need a named water bottle- containing only water please                                                Please ensure all their uniforms are labelled.                                                                                           Snack from home should be healthy (eg a piece of fruit, or cheese). We do provide a fruit snack for all children.  
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